- ®-any,

Lisa Pearson

L. ____________________________________ ___
From: Alan McNair |
Sent: Wednesday, September 21, 2011 10:45 AM
To: cityclerks
Ce: -
8 .
Subject: Changes to North Shore Trail Vegetation Management Plan

Good Morning!

| would like to request the opportunity to make a deputation to Council on behalf of the Brereton Field Naturalists' Club
(BFNC) on Monday Sept. 26 concerning the proposed changes to the North Shore Trail Vegetation Management Plan, as
adopted by General Commitiee on Sept. 19, 2011,

BFNC does not support the proposed Vegetation Management Plan, including the increased maintenance of the area
between the trail and Kempenfelt Bay and other proposed changes. We will outline our concerns in more detait in our
deputation to Council.

Please confirm that you have received this request and what time the deputation will be scheduled.
Regards,

Alan P. McNair MCIP, RPP
Conservation Committee Chair
Brereton Field Naturalists' Club



